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Robinson, Kelly

From: Glenda Allison <glendaallison18@windstream.net>
Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2016 6:45 PM
To: Reg-Comment
Subject: Reg 6 public comment

Categories: Holiday

Director Keogh, 
Last Saturday, 10-15, I attended an event in the Ponca area put on by the NPS and The Girl Scouts. I went with my daughter 
and granddaughter's troop along with 9 other girls and their families from Carroll County. What a nice day we had. The 
girls learned some history, saw artists in action, and hiked to Lost Valley. These kids are our stewards of the future and this 
event was a positive one to foster their love of The Buffalo River.  
 
If the hog factory fouls the river what are we to say to these children?!! You may think that Ponca is up River from Mt. 
Judea, so why worry? No if the river is spoiled, the whole area suffers. There are "no swimming " signs up on the middle 
Buffalo now!  
 
Say "NO" to more spray fields! "NO" to any expansion of this factory!!! 
Sacrificing The Buffalo is not acceptable. 
 
Thank you, 
Glenda Allison 
2835 Hwy 221 So.  
Berryville, AR 72626 
 
Sent from my iPad 


